
December 14, 2016

Dear Communications Provider,

Nonprofit Solutions, Inc., has been selected to serve as the Local Collection 
Point Administrator (LCPA) for the Kansas 911 Coordinating Council beginning 
January 1, 2017.  Telecom providers will need to complete a new authorization 
form for fees to be pulled from their accounts monthly.  This form can be found 
on our website at www.kansas911.org. 

If a pull from your account is not possible, the fees can be remitted by check to 
the following address:

Kansas 911 LCPA
P.O. Box 842
Emporia, KS 66801

Please remember that fees collected are due to be remitted by the 15th day of 
the month following.  Also, the details of the fees collected are to be submitted 
at or prior to that date.  The file containing those details is to be submitted to 
K911@np-solutions.org.

If  you have any questions regarding this change, please submit them in an 
email to K911@np-solutions.org and we will respond as soon as possible.  
Thank you for your cooperation during this transition!

Sincerely,

KANSAS 911
Coordinating Council

PO Box 842 Emporia, KS 66801


